Waterman, Robert - WHD

From: Kelly Rivers <kelly.rivers@marc-cr.org>
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 3:44 PM
To: WHDPRAComments

Cc: Erin Gasparini; Linda Iovanna

Subject: Proposed new application

| am emailing you in regards to the proposed new application for Authority to Employ Workers with Disabilities at
Subminimum Wages. As | looked at the application it seems to be pretty much the same process as before with the
exception of the added WH-226A form in which we must now supply on the additional sheet attached to that form a list
of all of the workers at each site with the questions (a-n). The questions seem simple enough to answer, however with
our agency we have roughly over a hundred consumers working at our job sites and some are at multiple job sitesin a
given week. This additional requirement for the application will be more time consuming. If | can be of any further
assistance please feel free to contact me. Thank you!

Kelly Rivers

KELLY RIVERS
Transition Coordinator/Employment Services Manager
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WWW.INarcCommunityresources.or.

Here's a quick and easy way to support MARC - shop on Amazon Smile!
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